
NEWS RELEASE

SOARD OF SUPERVISORS

City of Modesto's Annual Water Quality Report is now available! lOll JUN 2q A 9: 53

The 2011 ANNUAL WATER QUALITY REPORT (aka Consumer Confidence Report) for the City of

Modesto ten water systems is now available. This report contains important information about your

drinking water.

This report has been mailed to every billing customer within the City's water systems, which include

Modesto, Salida, Grayson, Del Rio, Hickman, Waterford and areas of Ceres and Turlock.

The report is available at the City Clerk's office located at 1010 Tenth Street, and at the Stanislaus

County public library located at 1500 I Street. You can also access the information via our website

(www.modestogov.com).

In order to insure that tap water is safe to drink, the California Department of Public Health (CDPH) and

the Federal Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) prescribe regulations which limit the amount of

certain contaminants in our drinking water. The City of Modesto's Water Division treats water according

to the CDPH regulations. The report identifies all the contaminants that are present in the water you drink

as well as if those detected contaminants meet EPA regulations for safe drinking water.

For more information regarding the City's Water Quality Report, contact Manuel Martinez at 209-342-

2246, or by email mmartinez@modestogov.com.
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